
December 1
19 0 .

Dr. U« P« Martin,
Dean of the Faov1ty of Medicine. 
McGill University.

Dear Dean Martin,
■

I bave your letter with recommendationsfor the Committee in Medicine.
Hay X respectfully suggest the names 

of Ohipnan and Eberts? With reference to Dr. Simpson, 
while I have no ob joction to him whatever, and he might 
be very valuable in proparing your statistical and 
historical report, I think he might be replaced by someone else. l!y view is that tho Committee does 
not gain by having both you and Simpson on it, and 
I think you should be on it.

Ever yours faithfully, |
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